
 

 
This week… 

We have been busy with our first  week of the new term! We have been             
continuing our work on the Romans and in particular volcanoes and the eruption 
of Mount Vesuvius near the Roman city of Pompeii.  

We have also been revising formal column methods to add and subtract with 
echanges in Maths. In English, we have started work on a newspaper report about 
Pompeii and the volcanic eruption.  

YEAR FOUR 

At the end of last half term... 

This Half term … CHANGES TO PE AND            
SWIMMING:  
In the new half-term Thursday afternoon arrange-
ments: 
Babbage and  Seacole—Swimming.   
Please ensure that swimwear and a named towel 
in a bag is brought to school in the morning.  
 
Parks and Malorie—outdoor P.E.  
Children come to school dressed in warm outdoor 
P.E kits. Please see the uniform policy for further 
details of what the children should wear.  

Before the half term holiday, we were busy finish-
ing our Writer’s Showcase of a diary entry for one 
of Boudicca’s soldiers. We were building or skills 
for adding and subtracting 4 digit numbers with 
exchanges in maths. In topic we created a Non-
Chronological report which answered our big 
question ‘How did the Roman Invasion Change 
Britain?’  

 

Homework Each Week 

The following must be completed 

each week: 

1. Minimum of 2 x 10/15 min ses-

sions on TT Rockstars/           

Numbots 

2. Minimum of 2 x 10/15 min ses-

sions on Spelling Shed 

3. Minimum of 3 x 15 min reading 

sessions—diaries MUST be signed 


